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/gg LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY
SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION

P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD * WADING RIVER. N.Y.11792

JOHN D. LEON ARD. JR.
VICE PRESIDENT NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

JAN 121987 SNRC-1307

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SNPS Security Plan, Revisions 12 and 13
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the requirements of Title 10 Code of Federal
Regulations, Part 50.4, Part 50.54 (p) and your letter dated
November 28, 19E6, the Long Island Lighting Company hereby sub-
mits the original and three copies to the USNRC Document Control
Desk and two copies to US NRC Region 1 of Revision 12 and 13 to
the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station Security Plan. Revision 12
was prepared to resolve a finding that resulted from a Quality
Assurance audit in August 1986. Distribution of Revision 12 was
held up after we received your letter dated November 28, 1986,
which necessitated another revision. Revision 13 was prepared to

i clarify and resolve the concerns expressed in the enclosure to

('' your letter dated November 28, 1986.

The enclosure to this letter contains Safeguards Information and
'

must be protected in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21.

Should you have any questions concerning this revision, please
call our Division Manager Nuclear Security, Mr. J. Devlin on
(516) 929-8300 extension 3287.

Very truly youra, ,

,- i

/ L //m

,gN ) 4>14LW ( 0p\<
..

o n D. Teonard, Jr.
Vi e President - Nucle / Operationsa
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